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VPD Report Number: Date/Time Occurred: 

12-01923 January to February 2012 

 

Type of Incident: Location: 

Embezzlement  

 

 

Victim or Party: Age: 

1. Jack in the Box  

2.   

3.   

 
 

 

Suspect: Age: Arrested: 

1. Guillermo Jimenez 18 503PC 

2.                   

3.                   

 

 

Details: 

 

After receiving a report of embezzlement from the Jack in the Box food restaurant, The Visalia Police Department 

Property Crimes Unit conducted an investigation into the alleged theft.  Through the course of the investigation it was 

learned that S/Jimenez, an employee of Jack in the Box, was responsible for the theft of over $1,000 in unprocessed 

food product from the Jack in the Box store. The theft occurred over a two month period.  S/Jimenez was arrested on 

02/10/12 in the morning hours.  S/Jimenez is being held at the Tulare County Jail on suspicion of embezzlement. 

 

Please refer all questions to the PIO.  

 

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer(s):  Det. R. Gilson 

Supervisor: Sgt. Alvarez  
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